
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 3/8/2013 7:15:27 PM 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Doll, Laura 

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
rv- Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: Symposium update 

General Hagan and Laura, 
I talked to Frank Lindh and Terrie Prosper today about the symposium (the conversation was triggered 
by an inquiry from the media that we received on this). A few takeaways came out of the meeting: 

(1) Frank advised that we should not have an arrangement where we have two contracts with the 
Hyatt (one to be payed by PG&E and another by the CPUC). He suggested that PG&E (and other 
utilities, if they want to contribute) pay and we should follow the usual meal reporting procedure for 
the food. 

(2) Frank confirmed that if we have more than two Commissioners attending at the same time then we 
have to make the meeting open. If we want to keep it "invitation only", we need to make sure that we 
don't have more than two Commissioners in attendance at any given time. 

(3) Frank and Terrie wondered if General Hagan would be ok with giving a summary of lessons learned 
from the symposium at a Commission meeting as part of a safety update. We assume it's ok, but would 
like General Hagan to confirm. 

Laura - it would be great if you can send Terrie Prosper and I the latest agenda/symposium summary, 
so that Terrie can use it to draft a media response. Terrie and Frank may also have suggestions for us 
of how we should describe the symposium to help with a justification for keeping it "invitation only". 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Liza 
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